
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions 
that the Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that it can be 
implemented as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to 
consider them at its next meeting on 19 November 2014.  It was not included on 
the Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Description 

Derby Core Strategy – Publication 
and Submission for Examination – 
Update Report 
 

This item was originally included in the Forward Plan 
and approved at Council Cabinet at its meeting on 1 
October 2014.  Since that meeting a significant change 
in circumstances has arisen which needed to be brought 
to Members' attention.  This change has resulted in 
additional recommendations needing to be considered.  
The report needs to be referred to the Council meeting 
on 26 November 2014 and therefore there was not 
sufficient time to include an item in the Forward Plan. 

 
 
 


